• Report cards will be distributed at the end of the day on February 6 during a special Primetime. Students with early release should plan to remain in school for Primetime.

Seniors with early release/late arrival: Current senior privileges expired on 1/24/14. You **MUST** reapply for this privilege for second semester! Please pick up a form from Mrs. Bennett in the main office. You may not leave early/arrive late until this form is completed, signed and approved by the office. Please allow a minimum of 24 hours for approval.

Administration

Attention all Open Campus Health students who have Mr. Ammon 2nd semester, there will be mandatory enrollment/introductory meetings for all students in room 176 today after school at 2:40 and Monday Feb 3 before school at 7:10 AM. All students enrolled in the course must attend ONE meeting. If you do not attend one of the meetings, it is YOUR responsibility to see Mr. Ammon in Locker Room 054 to enroll in the course.

PE Department

Want to make an impact this summer? Join C.A.R.E (Central American Relief Efforts) on an international service trip to Honduras, June 15-21, 2014. On this one-of-a-kind service program, you will become immersed in the local Honduran culture as you facilitate medical clinics and work in schools, impacting the lives of hundreds. Limited spots available! For more information see Mrs. Zorrilla in Room 136.

R. Zorrilla

Are you interested in our upcoming trip to Spain this summer in July? There is still time for you to sign up and reserve your spot. A Parent meeting will be held on February 5th, beginning at 7:00 in room 108 for all interested students and parents.

Questions? Please see Dr. Mast for details.

D. Mast

ACTS FOR FOLLIES...THIS IS IT!!! SIGN UP NOW TO PERFORM IN FOLLIES!! PICK UP AN AUDITION SHEET OUTSIDE ROOM 162 AND SIGN UP FOR A TIME SLOT. AUDITION DAYS ARE FEBRUARY 19 AND 21 AND FBRUARY 26 AND 28 FROM 2:45 TO 5:30 PM IN CONVOCATION HALL.

Attention all students who are signed up for the music department Toronto trip: the room sign-up procedure has been posted throughout the music department. Please read the instruction carefully. Sign-ups are outside room 140.

M. Wagner

The Bluetique will be closed until Tuesday, February 4.

J. Guttman

SENIORS: If you did not return your Jostens order (cap/gown/tassel and any optional items), you must mail your order directly to Jostens. The address is on the back of the order form.

Administration

SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Request Form (located in the "Document Library" on your Naviance home page – or you can pick up the form in the Guidance Office). List the colleges, check the mid-year transcript box(es), and return it to the Guidance Office. IMPORTANT: Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts. Please check the college's application instructions.

M. Stoudt

SENIORS: Do you need help with the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)? If so, there will be a FAFSA Completion Night on Thursday, February 6 from 6:00-8:00 pm in the Writing Center at MTHS. Financial Aid representatives will be available to assist students and families in filling out the FAFSA. There will be two sessions, 6:00-7:00 PM and 7:00-8:00 PM. If you would like to attend one of those sessions, please email Elizabeth Ziegler, College and Career Counselor, at ziegleel2@mtwp.net. Please make sure to include student name and preferred session time in the message.

SENIORS: Please log onto Moodle and write your Senior Biography for the yearbook. This is the information that is placed beside your senior picture. This must be completed by February 1.

Yearbook Committee

There is a great event coming up which will help support this year's **Post Prom** event. It's called **"Manheim Township Nights Out."** El Serrano's restaurant is generously going to donate 20% of every check to our 2014 Post Prom event on these two dates: Monday, February 3 and Tuesday, February 4. There will be three seatings – 5:30 PM, 7:00 PM and 8:00 PM. El Serrano has requested that everyone make reservations in advance so they can accommodate guests in a timely manner. Please enjoy a nice dinner and show your support for the Class of 2014!

MT Post Prom Parent Committee

SCHOLASTIC WRITING AWARDS: The Scholastic Art & Writing Awards have an impressive legacy dating back to 1923 and a noteworthy roster of past winners including Andy Warhol, Sylvia Plath, Truman Capote, Richard Avedon, Robert Redford and Joyce Carol Oates. To date, the Awards continue to be the longest-running, most prestigious recognition program for creative teens in the U.S., and the largest source of scholarships for young artists and writers. (http://www.artandwriting.org/Awards) Congratulations to the following students who won Scholastic Writing Awards this year:

Gold Key Winners: Emilienne Bolettieri

> Hannah Dinsmore **Connor Hunt Harriet Smith** Jessica Yuan

Silver Key Winners: Ethan Fenlon

Laura Foose Caroline Gish

Honorable Mention Winners: Alexis Szymanski

Addy Yoder Jessica Yuan

There will be a pre-season meeting for Boys Tennis on Tuesday, February 4, 2014, right after school in the Cafeteria.

TODAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Wtrack	F&M College	Α	F&M College	3:00	1:15	1:30
Bowl	Penn Manor	Н	Dutch Lanes	3:30		
Vbbasket	McCaskey	Н	HS-Arena	6:00		
Vgbasket	McCaskey	Α	HS	6:00		4:45
Frbbasket	Elizabethtown	Н	HS-Arena	4:00		
Frgbasket	Elizabethtown	Α	HS-Daubert Gym	4:00		2:40
Frbbasket	Elizabethtown 8 th	Н	HS-South Gym	4:00		
Frgbasket	Elizabethtown 8 th	Α	HS-Old Gym	5:00		

SATURDAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Frwrest	E-town Optimist Tourn	Α	Elizabethtown	7:45		7:00